
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 30 August 2023 

Important Dates 

31 August           School finishes 1pm 

31 August           SLC 2 - 7:10pm 

4 September      Tongan Language Week 

8 September      Cohort Entry Visit 1 

8 September      PTA Disco 4:30 - 6:30pm 

11 September    Te wiki o te reo Maori  

12 September    School Cross Country 

                             Middle School  9:15am 

                             Senior School 11:15am 

15 September    PTA Casual Clothes Day 

15 September    Cohort Entry Visit 2 

15 September    MANA School Assembly 12:15pm 

18 September    Board of Trustees Hui 7pm - 9pm 

18 September    Chinese Language Week 

19 September    Photo Life - Class & Individual Photos 

22 September    Cohort Entry Visit 3 

22 September  - Term 3 Ends 

9 October - Term 4 Begins 

9 October            New Entrant Cohort Starts 

9 October            Life Education Caravan Visiting 

9 October            Fijian Language Week 

13 November      Teacher Only Day 

15 December - Last Day of School 2023 1:00pm finish 

 

 Kia ora, 

On Monday our boys and girls rugby teams participated in 
the MOSA inter school rugby competition at the Manukau 
Rovers Rugby Club. Our tamariki had a wonderful time 
competing against other schools and they all did really 
well. Thanks to Steve Matthews, Stephanie Buncuga and 
all our whaanau who went along to support the teams. 
Look below for some stories and photos of this fun sports 
event. Last week it was the turn of our Year 1 tamariki to 
visit Ambury Farm and the weather was kind to us yet 
again! Some of their great stories and photos can be found 
below also. We are looking forward to seeing you all to-
morrow at our Student Led Conferences starting at 2pm. 
Just a reminder, if you haven’t booked a time yet please 
phone the office and we’ll help you find a spot. Don’t for-
get children go home tomorrow at 1pm. 

Te wiki o te reo maaori 

 Maaori language week is coming up soon, 11-15th        
September and this year Waterlea are celebrating by    
running a Te Reo-athon across the school. All tamariki and 
kaiako will be encouraged to learn some more te reo  
maori in preparation for our Te Reo-athon. More            
information will come out to whaanau as to how you can 
support our tamariki, so keep a lookout. 

 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 



At Ambury farm I liked when they milked the cow and Janine squirted 
the milk out of the cows’ udder. I liked when we played with room 1 
and room 22 in the little forest.  I liked it when Richard was shearing 
the sheep and he gave everybody in the school some wool.  Caroline let 
us feed the sheep and the chickens at Ambury farm.  We went with 
room 15.  I went to feed the lambs and pat them. I fed the lambs 
their bottles.  I loved it.  The walk to Ambury farm and back was 
fun.  If you scratch a pig on the side they will fall down. 
By Lachlan 



At Ambury farm we patted the sheep.  We fed the baby lambs.  We 
watched the sheep getting its hair cut and I got some wool. Richard said 
to the sheep “Don't go in the slide” and the sheep went in. Then he said 
“Do you want to go on the slide?” and everyone put their hands up.  And 
then Richard said “There’s poo” and everyone put their hands down. 
By Charlie 

 



At Ambury farm I liked seeing the piglets because they were cute.  At 
the farm we went into the shearing shed and the shearer was funny and 
we went down the slide. 
By Cameron-Rose 

 

 







LUCKY BOOK CLUB       LUCKY BOOK CLUB       LUCKY BOOK CLUB       LUCKY BOOK CLUB       LUCKY BOOK CLUB 
 

There is still time to order from the latest catalogue.  

Thanks to everyone who has ordered so far. We appreciate your support! 

 
 

 

A call for volunteers 
 
At our disco each year, we have some baking items available for purchase to help us fund-
raise as much as possible. 
 
We are after some incredible bakers, ready to whip up a few cupcakes (or more - we won’t 
mind) for us to sell. 
 
If you’re interested, please get in touch with us on any of our channels (Facebook, Insta-
gram or email) and we can discuss any details or questions you may have. 
 
Cupcake or baking delivery required on Friday 8 September before 3.00pm. 












